
           INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF SOUTHAMPTON

                                                 PLANNING COMMISSION

                                                              JULY 2, 2020 @ 5pm

Due to public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19 and in 
accordance with Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.1, the Village of 
Southampton Planning Commission will have a public hearing on Thursday,
July 2, 2020 and will be taking place via videoconferencing. The meeting will
be live streamed, and a transcript will be provided at a later date. The public
will have an opportunity to see and hear the meeting live and provide
comments.
To view the meeting LIVE go to:
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCwDidTdhkHXbspR0hkoxH4g
To submit comments for the Public Record or in relation to a Public
Hearing:
Send your comments via email to ptravis@southamptonvillage.org by 12 Noon 
on July 2, 2020.
To join the Board meeting via Zoom you must register in advance. Email
jfitzgerald@southamptonvillage.org to receive a Webinar Invitation.

Approval of Minutes from June Meeting

1. Wastewater Management Study
a. Phasing
b. Alternative Financing Methods

2. Village Center Revitalization

3. New Business
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